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Wednesday 19th June 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Mrs Martin will not be in school for the next two weeks due to 
sickness absence.   
 
Mr Browne will teach Year 1 for this period of time.  The children 
know Mr Browne well and he is a very experienced Key Stage 1 

teacher, having worked at Gisburn Road for nearly 30 years! 😊  
 
Mrs Wheeler will be in as usual supporting the children. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please come and see myself 
or Mrs Walker. 
 
Warmest wishes, 
 
Mrs Toor 
 

 

 

 

 

 


